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Vogtle PEmails

From: Simonton, Barty <Barty.Simonton@dnr.ga.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 6:45 AM
To: Gleaves, Bill
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: US NRC is REQUESTING GA State Consultation by November 1, 

2017 - Vogtle Electric Generating Plant Units 3 and 4 (LAR-15-019)

Bill, 
 
I do not have any comments related to this amendment request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Barty 
 
Barty Simonton, Team Leader 
Environmental Radiation Program 

 
Air Protection Branch 
4244 International Parkway, Suite 120 
Atlanta, Georgia 30354 
Main: (404) 362-2675 
Direct Line: (404) 362-2755 
Cell: (404) 473-0287 
Fax: (678) 692-6896 
Barty.Simonton@dnr.ga.gov 
https://epd.georgia.gov/air/radioactive-materials-program 
 
 
 

From: Gleaves, Bill [mailto:Bill.Gleaves@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 3:09 PM 
To: Simonton, Barty 
Subject: US NRC is REQUESTING GA State Consultation by November 1, 2017 - Vogtle Electric Generating Plant Units 3 
and 4 (LAR-15-019) 
Importance: High 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Response requested by November 1, 2017.  
 
Mr. Simonton 
 
Good Morning. 
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By letter dated December 22, 2015, as revised by letters dated July 27, 2016, May 19, 2017, and the response to staff’s 
request for additional information dated August 31, 2017, (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) Accession Nos. ML15356A655, ML16209A477, ML17139D394, and ML17243A459, respectively), titled, 
“Addition of Two Turbine Building Sump Pumps,” and designated License Amendment Request (LAR) 15-019, Southern 
Nuclear Operating Company, Inc., (SNC) requested that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) amend the 
combined licenses (COL) for Vogtle Electric Generating Plant (VEGP) Units 3 and 4, COL Numbers NPF-91 and NPF-92, 
respectively.  
 
If approved, the proposed changes were to accommodate increased flow to the turbine building main sumps during 
condensate polishing system rinsing operations. 
 
The Notice of Consideration of Issuance for this LAR was published in the Federal Register on October 25, 2016 (81 FR 
73428), and on July 5, 2017, the staff published a new Federal Register notice (82 FR 31089) with a new proposed no 
significant hazards consideration determination. 
 
The amendment meets the eligibility criteria for categorical exclusion set forth in 10 CFR 51.22(c)(9). Pursuant to 10 CFR 
51.22(b), no environmental impact statement or environmental assessment needs to be prepared in connection with 
the issuance of the amendment. The NRC is in process of finalizing its review of this LAR. Please provide your comments, 
if any, to me by November 1, 2017. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Billy 
 
William (Billy) Gleaves 
Sr. Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of New Reactors 
(301) 415-5848 
bill.gleaves@nrc.gov 
The contents of this message may be sensitive. If this message has been received 
in error, please delete it without reading it. Your receipt of this message is not  
intended to waive any applicable privilege. Do not disseminate this message  
without the permission of the author. Communications by this author are not  
binding on The Commission. 
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